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August 1,2018

VIA EMAIL

Carl Schueler
City of Colorado Springs
30 S. Nevada Avenue, Suite 105
Colorado Springs, CO 80903

Re: Consolidated Service Plan - Peak Metropolitan District Nos. 1-3

Dear Carl:

In association with the captioned matter, we have submitted the following:

1. A clean, complete with Exhibits, version of the proposed Consolidated Service Plan for
the captioned Districts; and

2. A redline of the proposed Consolidated Service Plan for the Districts compared against
the City of Colorado Springs Model Service Plan.

A check in the amount of $500.00 for the application fee will be hand delivered to you
tomorrow.

Please contact me if you have any questions. Thank you.

Very truly yours,

P.C.

Becher
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